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AH Committee

From: Michelle Kenney <michelleckenney@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 31, 2019 4:20 PM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

Makila Farms; Lahaina) AH-1(3) Sub(3)

Chair Tasha Kama – Housing Committee  

Maui County Council  
Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor  
200 South High Street  
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793  

RE: Support Makila Farms! 

 

Dear Chair Kama, 

 

I am writing in support of the Makila Farms affordable housing project. I attended the University of Hawaii at Manoa, 
and now I live with my grandparents in Launiupoko and work in Lahaina. My family has owned property in 
Launiupoko since 2001. I have always wanted to live on Maui to be close to my family, but I can't afford to live 
here on my own. Makila Farms is the first housing project I have seen that is affordable. 

 

Please consider this letter of support for Makila Farms so that Maui's workers can afford to buy homes in their 
community. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Michelle Kenney 

 

 


